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Dukosi Achieves ISO 27001 Certification - Strengthening Its Commitment 
to Information Security Management 

 

EDINBURGH, United Kingdom, 22 July, 2025 -- Dukosi Ltd, the technology company 
revolutionizing the performance, safety and sustainability of high-power battery 
systems, announces it has achieved ISO 27001 certification, the internationally 
recognized standard for information security management systems (ISMS). This 
certification underscores Dukosi’s commitment to maintaining the highest standards of 
information security and risk management, safeguarding data confidentiality, integrity 
and availability across its operations.  

 

Mark Pinto, CEO of Dukosi, stated: “At Dukosi, we’ve always prioritized security and 
reliability in everything we do. It underpins our commitment to excellence. Achieving ISO 
27001 certification is a testament to the hard work and dedication of our teams in 
ensuring information security is embedded in all aspects of the business from how we 
engage with our customers and partners to the technologies and products we develop.” 

 

Achieving the externally audited and accredited ISO 27001 certification marks a 
significant milestone, reinforcing the company's dedication to implementing and 
maintaining robust information security practices. Along with its commitment to product 
safety, this certification demonstrates to customers, partners and stakeholders that 
Dukosi implements comprehensive and robust measures to protect sensitive information 
and mitigate cybersecurity risks, reinforcing trust and confidence in its products and 
operations.  

 

 

About Dukosi 

Dukosi develops revolutionary technologies that dramatically improve the performance, 
safety, and efficiency of battery systems, and enable a more sustainable battery value 
chain. The company provides a unique cell monitoring solution based on chip-on-cell 
technology and C-SynQ® communications protocol for electric vehicles (EV), industrial 
transportation and stationary energy storage markets. Headquartered in Edinburgh, UK, 
Dukosi has a global footprint with locations in USA, Asia and Europe. 

https://content.u-blox.com/sites/default/files/documents/u-blox_ISMS_ISO27001_Certification.pdf


For more information, please visit www.dukosi.com 
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